VASA ORDER OF ~ IRICA
MONITOR TODGE Nu, 218

Meet First Friday of Month
Sons of Norway Hall, Darina

"\e\%- MON / 7-0 R S Norgth Sacramento

Ynl 3 No,2

Warch 1979

Regular Meeting: Wearine of the Green

Friday, March 2, 1979 - 8100 P.M,

Chairman Sus Bergman invites 211
members to the March - Trish --
Swedish meetins, Bring your items
for the Camellia Festival Ethnic
display to Friday Nites meetine,
We ecan use more Volunteers to at-
tend our displayv, We have Table
Ve weme oAy last reny.,

NOMTORS

Vaur New-1070 Vaga Trocram Rooks
will e availzble at the neeting,
Due to the cost of mailing, 2bout
€ 1.00 each, we want to =2void as
mieh ag nossible having to mail
comniens to menmbers,

Tlranor Vine is announeing that

it is scholarship application
time. Any son, daughter or grand=-
child of a Monitor Lodge memher
who is graduating from high school
this June is eligible, Eleznor
has the application forms, Each
applicant needs letters of rec-
ommendation from three teachers of
their choilce,

March 3 and 4 --Camelliz Festival
and Ethnic Display 2t Sacramento
Convention Center, Judy Smith is
our 1979 Camellig Maid.

Mareh 10 -Saturday - Camellis
Parade in the morning starting
at Town and Country Village,

Down Fulton and El1 Camino Avenues
to Country Club Center.
Friendship Luncheon at the Red
Lion Inn at 12:30 P,M,

See You Fridayl!!

New Date For Casino Nite

May 12 Saturday
Norway Hall, 8:00 P.M, to Midnight
Fun, Games, Spirits and Breakfast,

Aprils Monitors 67th Anniversary
Pea Soup and Pancake Supper. April 6
Regular Meeting following Supper.

Spring Golf Tourney April 22. L
Rancho Cordova Golf Course,

George Uffens will have more infor-
mation Friday night,

At The February Meeting:

District Master Ray Dalguist and
Reno Lodge Chairman Sven Holmberg
were guests at our meeting,

Monitor Lodge's Charter was draped in
memory of Richard Anderson who passed
away Janvary 28,

Inar Johnson won the February capsule
drawing, We was sent the $10,00 in

"honor as aur Last Charter Member,

Fay Powell was appointed Vasa Star
Correspondent . for Montor Lodge,

Mres Eleanor Darling, Pearl Holihan

and Mr and Mss Barnie Warrick have

dropped their Membership in Monitor
Lodge, We are sorry to lose them as
members,




